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As part of the called in steel safeguard reconsideration, policy officials from the Department for 
International offered multiple roundtables and discussions to registered interested parties 
allowing them to express their views on the UK’s steel safeguard. On 26 May 2022, policy officials 
met with representatives of foreign exporters from the UK. 
 
As part of the discussion, the representatives indicated a preference to exclude the steel 
safeguard measure in various categories of certain steel products. They also flagged the 
challenges their steel industries faced, including quota exhaustion; quota splits; and concerns of 
domestic production shortages.  
 
The representatives also expressed that the UK had potential to be a pioneer in offshore wind 
farm projects in line with its eco-friendly policy.  


